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VIA E-FILING 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	UW-160784 - Order 01 - Correction 

Dear Mr. King:

	In reviewing the above-referenced Order, there is one statement of fact that is incorrect.  The purpose of this letter is to correct the record for the Commission.

	The statement that is an error is footnote 1.  That footnote reads: "After the merger is completed, David Dorland, the president of Iliad, Inc., will be the sole Member of Iliad Water Company, LLC."  That statement is close to being correct, but is not quite correct.  Understandably, there can be some confusion about membership and management of an LLC. 

	What is actually the case is that Iliad, Inc. is the sole Member of Iliad Water Company, LLC.  Since Iliad, Inc. is an artificial entity, there needs to be a manager for the limited liability company.  David Dorland is the manager of Iliad Water Company, LLC.  However, it is Iliad, Inc. that is the sole Member of Iliad Water Company, LLC.

	This has no effect on the substance of Order 01 in Docket UW-160784.  However, it should be noted for future reference who is the Member and who is the manager of Iliad Water Company, LLC.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs

cc:	Client (via e-mail)	
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